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14th March 2025 

Dear Parents and Families, 

It’s been a fantastic week in school as we have celebrated all things science.  The children 

have been involved in lots of experiments in class, as well as taking part in educational visits.  

Brambles and Oak Class visit to Bishops Wood 

On Tuesday children in Brambles and Oak Class went to Bishops Wood. They had an exciting 

day learning about different habitats that animals live in.  They looked in the woodland, in 

water and underground to see how different animals adapt to different environments. The 

children had a great day and were quite tired and very muddy when they returned to school.  

Elm and Willow Class visit to EnviroSort  

On Wednesday, Elm and Willow Class children went to visit the recycling centre in Norton. 

They found out about what we can recycle and why, and what happens to our rubbish after 

we throw it away. It was interesting to learn more about what can and can’t be recycled and 

to discover how our rubbish is sorted once it has left our homes.   

Science Week 

The children have loved taking part in different experiments this week. We have had mini 

beast hunters, tea testers and bridge designers. One thing that has really stood out is how 

well the children have worked together to solve complicated problems, sharing their own 

ideas and listening to suggestions from other people in their groups. They have enjoyed 

sharing their learning with their families this afternoon at our science exhibition.  Thank you 

to the PTA for helping us to organise this week for the children, and thank you to our guest 

speakers who came to share their scientific knowledge with us.  We look forward to more 

theme weeks in the future. 

Netball 

Congratulations to our netball team who played in a tournament at RGS Worcester yesterday. 

They put in a brilliant effort and finished in third place! Well done to everyone on the team.  

Parents’ Evening 

Next week is parents’ evening on Tuesday and Wednesday afternoon and is a chance for 

you to find out more about your child’s progress this term. Appointments are available to book 

through the eSchools app. If you are having any difficulties downloading or using the app, 

please come to the office and Mrs Bishop will help you make an appointment.  
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Red Nose Day 

Next Friday will be a non-uniform day. Children can wear their own clothes and/or something 

red in exchange for a £1 donation to Comic Relief.  

Mother’s Day and Special Person Gift Room 

The PTA will again be organising our Mother’s Day and Special Person Gift room. Children 

will have the opportunity to choose a gift in school at our Mother’s Day shop. They will then 

wrap it and bring it home as a Mother’s Day gift.  Letters about this will be coming home next 

week if you would like your child to participate.  

 

Diary Dates (these will be added to over time) 

Tuesday 18th and Wednesday 19th 
March 

Parents’ Evening 

Friday 21st March Non-uniform day – Wear Red for Comic 
Relief  

Wednesday 26th March PTA ‘Mother’s Day Room’ event  

Thursday 27th March Drumming Workshop – all year groups 

Tuesday 1st April Year 5 trip to Dodderhill to see Oliver 
the Musical 

Friday 11th April Last day of Spring Term 

Easter Holidays – Monday 14th April – Friday 25th April 

Monday 28th April First day of Summer Term 

Monday 28th April Free Breakfast Club begins – open to all 
children 

Monday 5th May May Bank Holiday – School Closed 

Monday 2nd June INSET Day – School Closed 

Tuesday 1st July  Sports Day (confirmed date!)  

Wednesday 16th July Whole School Trip  

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Kind regards, 

Miss Templeton and Staff 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

We have taken part in 

lots of different 

activities during 

British Science Week! 



 

 

 



 

 

 

We regularly get sent links to organisations that offer help to parents, children and families going 

through difficult times. We thought it would be helpful to add these at the bottom of the newsletter 

each week, in case there is anything you would like to find out more about. As always, please do 

make an appointment at the office if there is any way we can help. We will keep this list updated with 

services that get in contact with the school.  

  

  
•  Family Lives 

Phone: 0808 800 2222 

Hours: 9am – 9pm Monday to Friday. 
 10am – 3pm on weekends. 
  

• YoungMinds Parent Helpline 

Phone: 0808 802 5544 
 

• Action for Children 

Phone: 0300 123 2112 

Hours: Vary (see website) 

  
• Gingerbread (single parenting) 

Phone: 0808 802 0925 

Hours: Vary (see website) 

 

 

https://www.familylives.org.uk/
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent/parents-helpline/
https://parents.actionforchildren.org.uk/
https://www.gingerbread.org.uk/talk-to-us/

